From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 24 September 2015 22:59
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/00204/DISC

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 10:59 PM on 24 Sep 2015 from Mr Calum Miller.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Islip Station Including Section E Oxford To Bicester Rail Link Bletchingdon Road Islip 

	Proposal:
	Partal Discharge of Condition 19 (item2) Detailed scheme of assessment (noise) for section E of 10/00023/TWA. 

	Case Officer:
	Linda Griffiths 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Calum Miller

	Address:
	Appleyard Mill Street, Islip, Oxfordshire OX5 2SZ


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Dear Ms Griffiths

I write following receipt of your Neighbour Notification dated 17 September regarding this planning application. I received this on 19 September. Your letter draws my attention to additional plans provided by the applicant and you request that I supply any comments within 10 days of the date of your letter (I take this to mean 27 September).

The matter under consideration (further materials provided by the applicant and an independent assessor of noise and vibration) is a highly technical one. Indeed, as you know, it has taken nearly 11 months for these reports to be commissioned and published. Eight days is not a realistic time to enable the Parish Council, let alone most residents or parents, to respond in an informed way to the proposal.

Even the very short timescale given for comments has in practice been curtailed by late service of consultation letters. I am aware that the Parish Council clerk only received your letter on 23 September. I have further been notified today of a number of other households, including those living close to the railway who contributed to the consultation at an earlier stage, that have not received consultation letters. 

My purpose in writing is to request that you extend this deadline by a further seven days. I should be grateful if you would respond either to confirm this has happened or to provide reasons - in light of the evidence provided of delayed notification or a failure to notify - to explain why it has not.

Yours sincerely,

Calum Miller
Vice-Chairman
Dr South's CE (VA) Primary School Governing Body


